
Welcome
Substitute Teachers

To

There will be a Required 
Substitute Training for All Returning and New Substitute Teachers 

who would like to be on the 
2018-2019 District Substitute Teacher List.

New Substitute Teachers interested in substituting must come by the HR Department 
to pick up an Application and Substitute Teacher Packet. Required information must 
be on file in order to be able to attend the training. For further information, contact 

our HR department at 361-368-8121 ext. 224 or 225.

Date:  Thursday, August 9, 2018
Location:  Odem Junior High School Cafetorium

Time:  1:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.


